
MATH STUDY NIGHT!MATH STUDY NIGHT!  

Are you worried 

about your math 

final exam? 

Do you also like 

to eat pizza while 

you study? 

Come see us in the Rotunda on 

Tuesday 4/28 (reading day) from 

3‐7pm for Math study and pizza! 

Open to currently enrolled SPSU/GHC/KSU students. Organized by the SPSU Math 

Department and MAA @ SPSU with support from the Polytechnic Foundation. 

 


